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Comments: Please eliminate or at least drastically reduce the amount of grazing on our public lands.  These

lands belong to all of us - and should be preserved in the most environmentally protective state possible.  No one

should graze their cattle, sheep or domestic animals on these lands.  Millions of Americans want our wild lands to

be expanded and preserved.  

 

The negative impacts of livestock grazing are huge - they conflict with native species, degrade native flora,

degrade water quality, and  introduce  invasive weeds.  Domestic animals have no place on our wild lands.  They

contribute to the destruction of riparian and other important habitats, reduced forage for and displacement of

native wildlife.  

 

My family has always treasured our public lands - national parks, forests, etc.  We want all of our lands to be

protected and preserved for our wildlife.  Please eliminate or at least drastically reduce the permits and number

of domestic animals!  Thank you.


